

Eccleston Road Tovil Maidstone Kent ME15 6QN € 01622 754666
S office@abc.aquilatrust.co.uk
⊕ www.archbishopcourtenay.org.uk
Headteacher: Mrs S Heather
Chair of Governors: R O'Connell

Thursday 28th March

Dear families of Curie Class,

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding whilst Miss Chapman has been absent from school. Unfortunately, late this afternoon, we found out that she requires further preventative treatment – this means she is unable to return after the Easter break.

At this stage we are unable to give you any further indication when Miss Chapman will return, although I have made it clear that her health is paramount, and she must concentrate on her recovery. I trust you will echo my sentiment.

We have asked the class's current supply teacher to continue with us after Easter, and once again Mr Biddlecombe, Mrs Hawks and Mrs Bond will support. We will continue to review the children's provision to ensure their learning is as unaffected as possible by Miss Chapman's absence.

Due to the current situation, I have decided to cancel parents evening for Curie Class, however if you still wish to discuss any issues, please contact the school office to have a meeting with either Jodie Bond (Deputy Head) or Grace Donnay (SENCo).

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Sue Heather

Headteacher









